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Dear [N

Thank you for your email of 17 September 2018 to the Ministry of Education requesting the
following information:

e | would like to request the 2017 revenue data (all the fields defined in the Kiwi Park
Model) and the 2012 to 2017 expenditure data for all state and state integrated
schools. For the expenditure data please provide all the expenditure fields that that are
defined in the Kiwi Park Model
spreadsheet https://www.education.qovt.nz/assets/Documents/School/Running-a-
school/School-finances/SINGLE-FINAL-Kiwi-Park-Model-Updated-2-Nov17.xIsx  in
the ‘Kiwi Park Data’ tab.

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

| have attached one spreadsheet which provides detailed school financial revenue and
expenditure accounts from 2012 to 2017. Please note the following caveats:

1. School financial year (January to December) information was extracted from the
Financial Information Database for Schools (FIDS). The Ministry collects financial data
as recorded by schools within their audited annual financial statements. As data is
updated as accounts are received, this information is subject to change.

2. School financial information not provided to the Ministry will result in missing rows of
data.

3. Financial data is drawn from individual schools’ audited financial accounts. The
Ministry cannot guarantee the accuracy of the information.

4. In some cases a single, combined Board of Trustees may administer more than one
school. In these cases, the value in "Number of Schools" will be greater than one.

5. This data supersedes the 2012-2016 revenue data previously provided to the New
Zealand Herald. Data is continually being updated as schools provide their financial
returns to the Ministry.

6. This dataset was last updated on 27 July 2018.
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Please note, the Ministry now proactively publishes OIA responses on our website. As such,
we may publish this response on our website after five working days. Your name and contact
details will be removed.

Thank you again for your email. You have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review this
decision. You can do this by writing to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or Office of the
Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

Yours sincerely

Rochelle Barrow
Acting Deputy Secretary
Evidence, Data and Knowledge
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